pEC B 1982

Uocket No. 30-17251

Waltham Compass Corporation

ATTN: Benjamin D. Pollack
Corporate Clerk

P.0. Box 439

Bantam, Connecticut 06750

Gentlemen:

License No. 20-12543-02

This refers to your letter dated November 10, 1982 in response to our letter

dated August 19, 1982,

Thank you for the information supplied in your letter.

to your license. The supervisor of the Licensing Section and/or the Fees

Dranch will contact you soon concerning this.

Your cooperation with us in this matter 1s appreciated.

ce:
Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

State of Connecticut

bee:

Region I Docket Room (w/concurrences)

8212130187 821208

Sincerely,

O:t8195131‘n’dnl‘

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Section A
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This letter is being
reviewed to determine whether it is an acceptable request for an amendment
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